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Editor's letter

Dear all,

Here you are, Horticultura Brasileira volume 35 (2). Our cover illustrates the article of Camargo Filho & Camargo, 
who, very objectively, tell us how the production and commercialization of garlic, onion, potato, tomato and watermelon have 
developed in Brazil and in the world in the last decades. It is quite informative and interesting. Do not miss it! 

As you can see in this issue, the number of articles published in Portuguese is progressively reducing, preparing 
Horticultura Brasileira to appear 100% in English from 2018 (volume 36) ahead. As informed earlier, you can go on submitting 
your paper in Portuguese or Spanish. No problem at all with it! In these cases, once approved for publication, the article final 
version is translated into English. And do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any doubts about it.

See you in the next issue,

Paulo Melo, editor in chief
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